Planning application comment was submitted on the29 September 2023 15:18 PM
The following is a comment on application P223881/F by Lesley Owen

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Further to my previously submitted objection to the planning application,| wish to reconfirm my
objections. The very minor changes made to the plans,in no way satisfy the fundamental reasons why this
development should not be allowed . Flooding is a real issue here and any development on the flood plain
increases the threat of flooding to existing properties,which is already significant. There are also issues
connected to pollution locally , to unsafe access for vehicles and pedestrians , which has not been improved and
to the local plan being mostly ignored . Our NDP, designed by the Community,supported in a democratic vote
sought to protect this field on the eastern boundary of the village from development .

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Lesley
Last name: Owen
Postcode: Hr69bg

Address: 1 Lyme Green View, Eardisland, HR6 9BG
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Can't not see how the council can approve it
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=223881

Form reference: FS-Case-550782394



